
 
 

Report of Men in Mine Shaft 

January 10th, 1966 
Blythe 
1966-01-10 

by Unknown 

It was reported to the Riverside County Sheriff's Department that there was possibly a body 
down a mine shaft in the Blythe area. They sent some men out to check on it and found that 
it was a deep shaft which required some special equipment. We were called and went out to 
Blythe and descended the shaft and the results were negative.  

 

  

     
 

 

   
RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams with 
search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and takes 
time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team equipment is 
purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and are funded 
by donations from people like you. 

 


